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! UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
REGION II

JACOB K. JAVITS FEDERAL BUILDING

NEW YORK. NEW YORK 1O278

October 19, 1992

Dear Liaison Group Member:

We have scheduled a Joint Liaison Group meeting for Thursday,
November 5, 1992 at 7:30 p.m. at the Holiday Inn Express, located
at 946 New Loudon Road in Latham, New York (exit 7 on the
Northway). The focus of this meeting will be on the questions
that the Liaison Group membership have for the Scientific and
Technical Committee on the work that EPA is performing during
Phase 2 of the Hudson River PCB RI/FS Reassessment.

This meeting is the first under the Community Interaction Program
to bring together the general membership of the Liaison Groups
with members of the Scientific and Technical Committee. During
the past year, EPA has received requests for such a meeting from
members of the public interested in the technical aspects of the
Reassessment. This meeting is being held in response to that
interest. Please make every effort to attend this unique forum
for discussion of the technical aspects of EPA's Reassessment of
the Hudson River PCBs Superfund site. Thank you for your
continuing interest and participation in EPA's Community
Interaction Program and I look forward to seeing you on November
5th. If you have any questions or require more information,
please contact me at 212/264-7214.

Sincerely,

Rychlenski, Community Relations Coordinator
External Programs Division

PRINTED ON RECYCLED PAPER 10.11406


